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Leslie McCluskey
 Manager Compliance Planning                                                                    Our ref:     SSD-9483-PA-23
Department of Education NSW
 Suite 9 259, George Street
Sydney NSW 2000 

23/12/2021

Via email: leslie.mccluskey4@det.nsw.edu.au

Dear Mr McCluskey

Chatswood Education Precinct (SSD-9483) 
Construction Worker and Staff Transportation Strategy - Review

I refer to your review of the Construction Worker and Staff Transportation Strategy dated 14 December
2021 for the Chatswood Education Precinct, submitted to the department under condition C50 of SSD
9483. 

I note that the submission:
 has been reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised; and
 contains the information required by condition C50.

As a nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve the evidence of the review in accordance with
condition C50 of SSD 9483.

Please note, if there are any inconsistencies between the approved document and the conditions of
approval, then the requirements of the consent will prevail.

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Peter Hawke at peter.hawke@dpie.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
Director – Infrastructure Management 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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